
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 
 

I am writing to let you know of the outcome of our poll to choose the new logo for Clarion-Corvus Trust. 

 
We had over 600 responses to the poll.  It was really encouraging to get such a great response from our 

communities.  
 

The winning design gained 52% of the vote and can be seen in the letterhead of this letter.  The next most 

popular logo gained 32%.  The clear winner will be used on all Trust communications and websites from the 1st 
April. 

 
I would like to thank you all for your help in choosing the logo and I look forward to further opportunities for 

you to become involved with the running of the new Trust. 
 

Your sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

 

Jim Adams 
(CEO) 


